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WEDNESDAY, JuLy 15, 2009

LEASES

Greiner-Maltz announced the following lease:

+ Acting as agents for all parties, Greiner-Maltz secured
FIC Security Company a 5-year, 10,000 s/f sublease of
finished office space, currently leased by United Envelope,
at 33-10 Queens Blvd., Long Island City, NY, Arie Zilka
represented FJC Security Company, the largest privately
owned security company in America. George Margaronis
and Decio Baio represented United Envelope.



